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Warialda High School Newsletter 

Providing advantage through diverse educational opportunities for every student. 

A proud School of the Gwydir Learning Region 

17 Apollo Avenue, Warialda NSW 2402 

0267 291 000 I  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Diary Dates 

           —————————  

7 Dec: Yr 6, 2022 Transition Day 

 ————————— 

6 Dec: Week 10 - Twist Week 

 ————————— 

10 Dec: Yr 12 Formal 

 ————————— 

14 Dec: Presentation Day - Live Stream 

 ————————— 

8 Feb: Return to School Yr’s 7, 11 & 12 

 ————————— 

9 Feb: Return to School Yr’s 8, 9 & 10 

 —————————  

17 Feb: Swimming Carnival 

 

 

PBL Awards 

Congratulations to students who have      

recently reached PBL Levels. Students who 

have achieved 1000 points and on yellow 

level will also get a yummy lunch supplied 

for them later this week. Congratulations 

Jasmin, Lochlan, Chloe, Cassidy, Elsa, Jack 

& Noah. 

Kate La Fontaine - PBL Team Leader 



Warialda High School 

The burgers are better at…..Year 8 Food Tech! 

After weeks in the planning Year 8 Food Technology 

have finally cooked their own special burgers to    

order, now that we have our Hospitality room back. 

Mrs Karen Whitton - Food Technology Teacher 



FREE Tutoring 

COVID tutoring is still available each Monday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoon from 3.30 to 

5.00 pm. This is open to all students. Please contact the School Administration Office if you wish 

to arrange for you child to attend. 

Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Be Creative 

All locals have been invited to ‘be creative’ for the    ‘Be 

Creative Challenge’. Painting a mural on a fence, sewing 

sleeves for a tree, or welding a sculpture for your yard 

are just a few ideas to create permanent features to     

encourage visitors to our region. For more ideas and to 

see local creations already completed see our Facebook 

Page. 

Let us know if you are planning to come to the free BBQ 

from 5pm November 27 at the Warialda Recreation 

Ground to mark the finaly of the challenge. 

Bus Zones 

Please remember the allocated zones when dropping off and 

picking up!  

Parents and carers are reminded not to stop or park in the 

Bus zones out the front of the school.  

Bus zone times - 8:00am - 9:30am and 2:30pm - 4:00pm 

Years 7 & 10 Immunisations 

Hunter New England Health have advised that all school           

vaccinations have been cancelled until 2022. Therefore, parents/

carers need to book in with their local GP for subsequent          

vaccinations and catch-up vaccinations. 
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